

August 24, 1966

Mr.
President, Marine Contracting, Inc.
Southport, Connecticut

Dear Mr.

This will acknowledge and thank you for your letter expressing your opposition to S. 3010, the proposed Department of Transportation Act.

The Senate Government Operations Committee has concluded hearings on this measure and is now considering the testimony in executive session.

I certainly expect to give S. 3010 careful study before committing myself to support or oppose it. Your comments will be helpful to me in this connection, and I appreciate your interest in informing me of your views.

With best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

THOMAS J. DODD